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Dear Secretary of State,

Thank you for hosting the Elections Rulemaking hearing on August 3, 2021. | am writing to
express my concern over the integrity of Colorado's election system. To be very brief, | agree
with the many Colorado residents who spoke at this hearing expressing extreme doubt over
the "gold standard" of Colorado's system due to the use of Dominion Systems software which
has been proven to be accessible through the internet during elections. | agree with many
others that a forensic audit, by a non-biased THIRD part MUST be done of the Colorado 2020
presidential election. Following such an audit, then all residents of Colorado can be confident
that the system is as good as you claim, and each resident can believe that their vote truly
counted.

Sincerely,
Carla Perez



